
TO W N O F A U R O R A 
P U B L I C N OT I C E

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

The Town of Aurora is hosting a Public Open House on September 9, 2024 to provide 
any member of the public with an opportunity to review and learn more about the draft 
Affordable Housing Action Plan. The Affordable Housing Action Plan will serve as a 
guiding tool to establish municipal priorities, identify challenges, and support positive 
decision-making regarding housing in line with the overall visions and direction of the 
Town’s Official Plan and Regional and Provincial policies. The Town’s Affordable 
Housing Action Plan will reflect the feedback received from the community. The 
Public Open House will be a drop-in format for the public to review information about 
the draft plan, provide comments and feedback and speak with the project team. This 
event is open to the public and there is no need to register in advance.  

Monday, September 9, 2024
6 p.m. to 8 p.m.

Leksand Room, Aurora Town Hall 
100 John West Way, Aurora, ON 

The draft plan is posted on engageaurora.ca/AffordableHousing. We encourage 
those attending the Public Open House to review the document ahead of time.  
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